CANCELLATION OF REGULAR MEETING AND NOTICE
AND CALL OF SPECIAL MEETING OF THE PLANNING
COMMISSION

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that pursuant to Government Code Section 54955, the Regular
Meeting of the Westminster Planning Commission scheduled for April 3, 2019 at 6:30 p.m.,
in the Council Chambers, has been canceled due to anticipated lack of business.

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Special Meeting of the Planning Commission will be
held on Wednesday, April 3, 2019 at 9:30 a.m., in the Council Chambers, 8200 Westminster
Boulevard, Westminster California.

The Special meeting will be held for the purpose of conducting a study session related to
planning law, planning processes and Planning Commission functions.

The next regular meeting of the Westminster Planning Commission will be held on
Wednesday, April 17, 2019 at 6:30 p.m. in the Council Chambers, 8200 Westminster

Boulevard, Westminster, California.

Steven Ratkay
Secretary of the Planning Commission

DATED: March 28, 2019

State of California )
County of Orange )
City of Westminster)

DECLARATION: 1 do hereby certify that a copy of said notice was posted the bulletin
Board on the south side of the Council Cham_bers, at 8200 Westminster Boulevard,
Westminster, California, where completely accessible to the public, at least 24 hours in

advance of the Planning Commission meeting. mwm M\J\Cﬂ\

Shelley Dolney
Senior Administrative Assistant




